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WestCorp Management Group Supports Boys & Girls Clubs 
Back To School Drive 

 
Las Vegas, NV (August 1, 2018) WestCorp Management Group is supporting the Boys & Girls 
Clubs of Southern Nevada to help local students start the school year off right. The Las Vegas-
based property management firm donated backpacks for students served by the Downtown 
Boys & Girls Club located at 2801 E. Stewart Ave., for its annual back-to-school drive. 
 
"We work with families at our communities throughout Southern Nevada and know how 
stressful it can be for parents, especially those with multiple children, when they are getting 
ready to start a new school year,” said Emily McCann, vice president of marketing & training at 
WestCorp Management Group.   
 
The Downtown Boys & Girls Club is one of 12 clubs serving children and teens in Southern 
Nevada. In addition to WestCorp Management Group’s support with backpack donations, Boys 
& Girls Clubs of America partner with many retailers and organizations both locally and 
nationally  to assist families in getting their children ready for the upcoming school year.  
 
Boys & Girls Clubs of America is the nation's premier youth development organization, 
impacting nearly 4 million children and teens every year. Boys & Girls Clubs provide a safe, 
affordable place for kids and teens during critical out of-school time. They offer life-changing 
programs and services to youth all across America and on U.S. military installations worldwide. 
 
About WestCorp Management Group 
Since its inception in 2007, WestCorp Management Group has grown to provide management 
and related property management services for more than 16,000 units throughout the country.  
WestCorp has developed a flexible, detail-oriented and customer-focused approach to property 
management.  For information on WestCorp Management Group and its communities, visit 
www.westcorpmg.com.  
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